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Comments: I wholeheartedly oppose the plan proposed for the wild horses in Heber.  I believe these horses

should be left in their territory.  Wild horses are symbolic figures of the West, and this herd is well established and

capable of remaining in this area.  Moving them is unnecessarily disruptive to the herd not to mention traumatic.

This is their established ecosystem.  People come from around the world to see these horses - they are

something special and they are protected under Federal Government.  They have a positive economic influence

on the community.  Most of all they DESERVE BETTER! 


